









November 30, 2007
 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL & FIRST CLASS MAIL
Carole Washburn
Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W.
PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:	In the Matter of the Petition of Qwest Corporation To be Regulated Under an Alternative 	Form of Regulation Pursuant to RCW 80.36.135
	Docket No. UT-061625

	Notice of Tariff Changes (AFOR Compliance Filing)
	Transmittal No. 3635T, Replacement Nos. 3 and 4

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Public Counsel does not object to the Staff recommendation in this matter.  We concur in the request that the Commission preserve to the extent possible an opportunity for corrections to be made should discrepancies arise.  

Sincerely,



Simon J. ffitch
Assistant Attorney General
Public Counsel Section 
(206) 389-2055

SJf:cjw
cc:  	All parties (E-mail and First Class mail)
	Hon. Patricia Clark, ALJ (E-mail only)

